
27 

 

 

 

 1st Knottingley Rainbows, 
Brownies and Guides 

 
 
What a busy year. We have welcomed new members, many girls 
moving from one section to the next and some leaving us.  
 
We had a fantastic celebration of achievements in Whitwood 
Division, we spent a morning learning circus skills, playing on the 
bouncy castle, making crafts, eating a picnic followed by the 
presentation of awards. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
As we begin our new term on 9th September we look forward to 
meeting some new members. It is an important time for schools 
and we wish everyone well as they move into their next classes or, 
for our 11 year olds, their high schools, 
 

 
 
 
 

Needed! 
Leaders for all units 

Please call in to see us 
one Tuesday or register 
your interest on the girl 

guiding website 


